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Important Notice

We partner with LifeLabs to complete lab diagnostic testing for our
patients in this facility. LifeLabs recently identified a cyber incident that
involved unauthorized access to their computer systems.

Their investigations to date indicate that the affected systems
contained certain items of customer information, that could include
name, address, email, birth date, logins, passwords, health card
numbers and lab results.

For more information about this incident,
please visit:
customernotice.lifelabs.com

To speak to a representative about this
issue, please call:
1-888-918-0467
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